

Notice to Margate City Residents Regarding Property Tax Bills and Payments

The 2023 Final/2024 Preliminary Property Tax Bills are being processed and will be mailed out by August 1, 2023.  The grace period for August 1st due date has been extended to August 31, 2023, 4 pm with NO ADDITIONAL GRACE PERIOD after that date.    Any payment received after August 31, 2023 will be subject to interest calculated back to August 1, 2023.
Figures are available online, so please feel free to check the WIPP website.  Property owners are welcome to come to the Municipal Building and pay quarterly taxes without their bill. You may also drop your check into our 24/7 after-hours drop box located on Winchester Avenue located between doors #2 and #3 at 9001 Winchester Avenue.  The after-hours drop box is checked once every morning Monday-Friday.  Please Note: The November 1st quarterly tax will be due November 1st with the allowed 10-day grace period.   There will not be an additional extension of grace for that quarter.
Any questions, please feel free to call our office at 609-822-2508.
